
From: Kathryn Lloyd 

Sent: 28 December 2023 12:13 

To: Planning Enquiries cplanning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: P233489/RM f.a.o Adam Lewis 

Good morning. 

l have noticed there is a new plan that has been submiffed to develop the area off Millstream 

Gardens. 

The previous application was withdrawn and a new one submitted. 

There has been no notice to local residents including the yellow notice sign for the duration of the 

comments period. l was no longer able to submit my comment online as this was withdrawn before 

a month after application. 

l feel strongly that 18 houses is far too many on this site and would like to object this application. 

Millstream Gardens is a quiet cul-de-sac and extending it will turn it into a through road. At present 

there are 9 houses in the cul-de-sac section adding 18 houses is tripling the size including the 

prospect of at least 36 cars using the road daily. l feel strongly this will impact the road and its 

nature. Extra noise and disturbance plus disruption during construction. 

Please accept my objection on this matter. 

Thank you 

Kathryn Lloyd 

6 Millstream Gardens HR36NR 
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